
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  April 2025 

  Grade 2A 

It was a pleasure meeting with many of you in March. Thank-you for taking 
the time to discuss your child’s successes! I hope you all had a relaxing 
Spring Break. As April promises to be a busy month of learning in our 
classroom, please continue to remember our class in your prayers. 

 

We wish you a great month. If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know! 

In His service, 

Mrs. M. Thornton and Mrs. Dawe 

LA and Math in April 

Language Arts:  This month we will be 
learning about folktales and legends. Please 
continue to read with your child. The students 
know that the only way to become a better 
reader is to read, read, read! 

Math: Students will be working on geometry 
this month. Please continue to review the 
basic addition and subtraction facts at 
home. A solid understanding and quick recall 
of addition and subtraction facts to 18 would 
greatly benefit your child.  

 

April showers bring May flowers… 

Our playground area can get quite wet 
and muddy in the spring. Please 
encourage your child to dress for the 
weather and outdoor conditions.  
Please send an extra set of clothing just 
in case its needed. Thank-you for your 
help!  

 



 

 


